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SCHOOL NEWS 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Each homeroom teacher  
 

will be distributing their   
 

Summer Reading  
 

& Math Letters to 
 

their new students!  Please look  
 

for the letter, which requires your  

signature. 
 

The assignments will be posted on 
 

our website www.stpschool.org 

www.stpschool.org


          Saint Peter School  
        415 Atlantic Ave 

             Point Pleasant Beach, NJ 08742 

            732-892-1260    stpschool.org 

               

 
      

 

 

June 6, 2017 
 
Dear Parents, 

 
As we head into the summer months, just a few friendly reminders to ensure the continuity 
of care and safety of all our students for the coming school year:  

 
 

1. All students entering Grade 6 in September of 2017 are required to have a physical by 
their family physician. Forms are available on the website and we are requesting they 
be returned by September 1st. 

2. All students entering Grade 6 are also required by law to have an additional Tdap 
vaccination if born after January 1, 1997 as well as a Meningoccal Conjugate Vaccine, 

given NO EARLIER than 10 years of age.  This also needs to be sent in by September 
1, 2017. 

3. All students participating in sports for the 2017-2018 school year must have a current 

physical on file in the school health office 2 weeks prior to the start of practice. You 
can download the physical and medical release form on the Saint Peter School website. 
Students who do not provide the proper documentation will not be eligible for 

participation in practice or games.  Please send in the original physical form and keep 
a copy of it for your personal file. 

4. Please be sure to up-date your child’s health record should any new 
conditions/allergies occur over the summer months.  

5. If your child needs any medication which includes prescription or over the counter, 

please have the permission to medicate forms filled out by your physician and 
returned by the 1st day of school. 

 
 
 

Wishing you a happy and healthy summer!  
 
 

P. Lynn Faugno, R.N. 
Carol Rizzi, R.N. 
 

Respect*Reverence*Responsibility 
In accordance with our Catholic Identity and rooted in Gospel values, it is the mission of Saint Peter 

School to provide a community of faith in which students will develop spiritually, intellectually, 

physically, socially and emotionally. 

ANCHORED in FAITH  



St. Peter School 
415 Atlantic Ave 

Point Pleasant Beach, NJ 08742 

732-892-1260 Fax: 732-892-3488 
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Saint Peter School Approved 2017-2018 Uniform Shoe List 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Primigi-Andes / Azalea 

Black 

Sebago-Schooner Brown Sebago-Topsider 

Brown   

Sperry-AO 

Brown or Tan, w/ white 

bottom 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Sperry- Charter H&L 

Brown 

Sperry-Tevin  

Dirty Buck 

Stride Rite-Carla   

Black, Brown, Navy  

Stride Rite-Lesley 

Black, Brown 

Respect  Reverence  Responsibility 
In accordance with our Catholic Identity and rooted in Gospel values, it is the mission of Saint Peter School to 
provide a community of faith in which students will develop spiritually, intellectually, physically, socially and 

emotionally. 

Hush Puppies 

Black or Brown 

Hush Puppies 

Bridgeport-Taupe Suede 

Bridgeport 

Black Leather   

Merrell- Jungle Moc 

Black or Brown 

ANCHORED in FAITH 



SAINT PETER SCHOOL 

SUMMER OFFICE SCHEDULE 

2017 
 

June 19, 20, 21, 22, 23, 26, 27,  (9:00 am – 12:00 pm) 

28, 29, 30 

July 10 – July 31   Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday  

     (9:00 am – 12:00 pm) 

August 1 – August 22  Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday 

     (9:00 am – 12:00 pm) 

August 30, 31st  –   Wednesday, Thursday 

     (9:00 am – 12:00 pm) 

 

 

 

We are always available at info@stpschool.org and thru the school voicemail 

system.  If you are interested in FALL Registration, please contact us thru 

email or phone. 

 
www.stpschool.org 

 

Phone:  732-892-1260 

 

 
  

mailto:info@stpschool.org
http://www.stpschool.org/


 
 

 

THE LAST DAY 

 

OF LUNCH SERVICE 

 

PROVIDED BY 

 

CAFÉ TERIAS  IS 
 

 

 

 

 

 
WEDNESDAY, JUNE 14TH – CLASS PARTIES 

THURSDAY, JUNE 15TH – 12:30 PM DISMISSAL 

FRIDAY, JUNE 16TH – 12:30 PM DISMISSAL 

 
  



 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Last day of Extended Care for the 

school year will be  

 

All payments must be made prior to this 

date. 

 

Extended care payments in June must be 

paid or your children will not receive 

their end of the year report card. 

 

Thank you!  
 


